Throughout the years God has faithfully blessed A.M.O. with many projects to build for and reach, not only this generation, but the next one as well.

Arildo and Washington, two of our long time volunteers, have been the key people in making this happen these last few years. Arildo earned his engineering degree while working as a volunteer here at AMO and now uses his gifts for the Lords work.



Currently, they are working on the top floor of the vocational building where we will be able to house students, volunteers and visitors. The bottom floor will be used for vocational training (wood shop, electrical, mechanical, paint shop) and as a tool room for equipment to maintain the A.M.O. Campus. We have future plans to transfer the vocational trades to another location on the property as we grow this ministry. Please pray with us as this project is a step of faith and we do not have designated funding yet for the windows, doors, plumbing, electrical, flooring, etc.

Praise the Lord, a team of 13 men from LifePoint (Smyrna, TN) will be coming at the beginning of June to help put on the roof, install the electrical work, paint Jessica's and Nate's missionary home, and build a large chicken coup. In addition to all this they will be a part of ministering to our churches in Sao Paulo, Varzea Paulista, Campinas and Jarinu. The A.M.O. team is looking forward to spending time working together, witnessing, worshipping, teaching, sharing the gospel, and ministering to the needs of the people.



Nate is doing an incredible work pastoring in our Campinas church along with our Campus team. We were recently blessed with high school students from Tennessee who took over to lead worship on a Sunday night service. Even though they had no experience, and had never done that before, they were great!





Please pray with us that we can obtain funding for the roof of this church building!

They were also great at stepping immediately into the ministry work by arriving at the airport and going directly into the two favelas in Sao Paulo, Cachoeirinha and Favela Vila Nova, where we minister. They visited people in their homes, played activities on the open field, and many shared the gospel using the EvangeCube. God was moving as people came up front repenting of their sin and recognizing that Jesus bore their





Igor and Marcela are taking care of the OneLess home and doing a wonderful work. We recently celebrated Vitoria's birthday all together, for which, she was VERY excited. Igor has started Seminary courses at night in Sao Paulo and Marcela, in addition to her work in the favelas, has helped ease some of Jodi's office duties by helping with A.M.O.'s bookkeeping.





Our long time volunteer, Robson, has just been blessed with a year scholarship to a local Seminary. He currently is leading a church plant in a neighboring city, Varzea Paulista, and he assists in our church plants in the favelas Cachoerinha and Vila Uniao in Sao Paulo. When he's not busy with that (!) he helps with maintenance and fixing vehicles. Oh, and can't forget, he and his wife have a new baby girl!





..."How beautiful are the feet of those who bring good news!" Romans

Otacilio, along with his daughter Mayara, have done a wonderful

job keeping up with the agricultural projects on both prop-

erties on Campus. Otacilio is a Packing up vegetables for the volunteer and LOVES to work with all types of plants. He is very gifted in what he does. He is new in God's family and loves taking fresh produce for the favela kids to eat as part of their meals.

Oticilio and Mayara have recently moved off of the A.M.O. Campus about a mile away.

kids to take home



Anderson is working and Mayara will be getting an internship job soon as a requirement for her studies in Administration. Please keep them in your prayers. They have served AMO in such an awesome way over the years. We are so grateful for all that they have done for the Lord.

Tax-deductible giving:

Online: www.cmcmissions.org/donate select the "Click & Give" logo. Select "Pete & Jodi Brennan" from the dropdown list to give your donation using a credit card.

By check: Please make your check payable to Central Missionary Clearinghouse and mail to P.O. Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218-9228.

Beans, beans more beans

... "The harvest is plentiful but the workers are few. Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to send out workers into his harvest field." Matthew 9:37-38

Please specify if donating to:

· Pete & Jodi's personal support

-OR-

· Pete & Jodi ministry fund-(if it is for something specific such as support for our growing AMO Missionary Families, Volunteers, on-going construction projects, Em--a-Child, humanitarian aid, etc. please note that as well so we can be sure to apply the funds as you desire)

Pete and Jodi Brennan C.P. 90 Jarinu, SP 13240-000 amofavelas.jodi@gmail.com www.amoministries.org (under construction)

